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6th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 5 – Work Week Linklaters Trip - Friday 13th June 2025.  

 

As part of our upcoming Work Week, we are pleased to inform you that the children will be visiting 
Linklaters, a prestigious law firm, on Friday 13th June 2025. 

We will be leaving school at 9:15am and returning at approximately 2:30pm. Pupils will need to 
bring a packed lunch, a water bottle, and suitable clothing for the weather. 

During the visit, the children will take part in an exciting Dragons' Den-style challenge, where they 
will work in teams to design and pitch their own product or business idea. The focus will be on 
ethical business, encouraging them to think creatively about sustainability, fairness, and social 
responsibility. 

This will be a fantastic opportunity for pupils to develop key skills such as teamwork, 
communication, problem-solving, and entrepreneurship in a fun and supportive environment. 

Please complete the Inspire Photo Permission Form attached and return to 
Office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, if you have trouble accessing the form a paper copy is available 
from the front office, 

Yours Sincerely,   

Mr Rusirevi  

Assistant Headteacher  
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